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March 18
•	Math Competition
March 22
•	Band Meeting 
March 23
•	Jr. High Math Club 
March 30
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen
March 31
•	Deadline for free 
   Enrollment
April 1
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen 
April 13
•	Shadow Day     
April 14-21
•	Spring Break 
April 28
•	K-12 Jean Day
May 1-5
•	HS Missions Week

March 21
•	11th Grade ACT
March 22-23
•	9th-10th Grade
April 3-11
•	K-10th Grade

Order your Yearbook

Senior Pictures

Cheaper by the Dozen

Junior High Math Club

Traffic Reminder

Standardized Testing

This year, FCA will be presenting Cheaper by the Dozen. 
Performances will take place on Thursday, March 30th and 
Saturday, April 1st.  Tickets are $5 for General Admission.  
Tickets may be purchased on the school website or at Door 
B.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. 

Please visit the TreeRing website (www.treering.com) by the 
dates listed below to secure your 2016-2017 yearbook.
Tuesday, April 4th is the deadline to order some yearbooks:
Elementary: (K-5th) Cost: $15.00 Code: 101346967434163
Jr. High: (6th-8th) Cost: $13.00 Code: 1014389944351442
Monday, June 26th is the deadline to order High School 
yearbook. Cost: $30.00 Code: 1014389969904656

As a school recognized for STEM achievements by the 
Ohio Academy of Science, we would like to help FCA’s 
junior high students love math, as well! The Junior High 
Math Club will be meeting on Thursday, March 23rd from 
3:15 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. in Room 512.  Please consider 
encouraging your junior high student to attend!

Please note the scheduled standardized testing dates on the 
left side of the Knights' News. ​ Because we want your child 
to do their very best, we ask that students arrive on time to 
school having had a good breakfast.  If at all possible, please 
try to refrain from scheduling appointments on these dates.

To be placed in the 2016-2017 yearbook, senior portraits 
must be emailed to Mrs. Wise by Tuesday, April 4th at 
lwise@fcaknights.us.

There is absolutely no stopping outside Door B after school 
during pick up times (3:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.).  After school, 
both lanes are exit lanes only.  FCA does not offer a pickup 
lane at all.  You must park in a parking spot to wait for your 
older student to exit the building or go inside to pick up 
your younger student. Thank you for your cooperation in 
keeping our students safe at this very high traffic time of 
day. 

SUMMER ADVENTURE
DAY CAMP
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